
Ambassador of Egypt to Pakistan H.E Dr. Ihab Mohamed Abdelhamid Hassan visited 

Naval Headquarters, Islamabad and called-on Chief of the Naval Staff Admiral Naveed 

Ashraf. Matters of mutual interest and bilateral collaboration were discussed during the 

meeting. The visiting dignitary lauded the efforts of Pakistan Navy for ensuring peace 

and stability in the region. 

 


